
I am wanting to voice my opposition to the Bill regarding abolishing staff-elected 
director appointments. 
 
The staff work at the ABC because they believe in the role of the ABC and 
understand at a grass-roots what is needed. 
 
Do not take this away from them! 
 
Regards 
 
Wendy Schipper 




